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I am an abutter of the ROW in Yarmouth. I strongly support the interim use of the 
Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail
Use Advisory Council and supported by the Town Council of Yarmouth.  Commuter 
rail use should be investigated for the parallel route between Portland and Auburn.


